
 
 

Dear Guardians, 

You may be aware that the State Government has recently announced the revision of pay structure of teaching and 

non-teaching staff of schools following the West Bengal Services (Revision of Pay and Allowances) Rules 2019. In the past, 

the school has always sought to align the pay scales of its staff members with those applicable to the State Government 

employees. The Managing Committee of the School has accordingly proposed to implement the new pay structure for all 

eligible members of staff. 

You are also aware that South Point School is a private unaided school and does not receive any grant-in-aid 

whatsoever from the State Government or any other bodies. It is completely dependant on the fees paid by the guardians for 

meeting its expenditure.  

Under the circumstances, we are constrained to inform you that there will be an additional enhancement in the fee 

structure for the Academic Session 2020-21 over and above the fees structure already given to you. We must reiterate that it 

has been and will be the endeavour of the School to continue to provide quality education to its pupils at affordable costs to 

the guardian. Thus, the school has also tried to curtail and rationalise on other expenses, such that the financial impact of the 

revisions is minimised to the extent possible.  

 The revised fee structure for the next academic session 2020-201 is as follows : 

 

 a. Tuition Fee, per month  

  i. Class Nursery I  ` 4500 

  ii. Classes Nursery II & Transition  ` 4925 

  iii. Class I  ` 5075 

  iv. Classes II to IV  ` 5225 

  v. Class V  ` 5450 

 b. Mindspark Program Fee per month  

  (for Classes II to IV) ` 375 

 c. Bus Fee, per month  

  i.  Both Ways Upto 10 km ` 1800 

    Beyond 10 km ` 1950 

    For Howrah route ` 2125 

  ii.  One Way Upto 10 km ` 1525 

    Beyond 10 km ` 1625 

    For Howrah route ` 1750 

Since you have paid fees for the months of April and May, 2020 on the basis of earlier schedule of charges, the 

balance differential amount will be collected by us along with fees for the months of June and July, 2020 through NACH. 

 

Thank you. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Sd/- Dr (Mrs) M Kohli 
Director 

March 20, 2020 


